This Week in Theatre: Movies
about Companies in other
Countries
Aportaciones Especiales SA: This short film is about the company which
belongs to the sector of construction and metals of transport or other
machines in general, it’s the most popular company in Madrid. The company
was found in 1973 by the two brothers Carlos Forcada and Juaquin Forcada.
In Torrejon they don’t need marketing because customers generally know
them, they have targeting to a national and multinational business company
are a good workers and they do a hard job every day, they need a few weeks
to make each piece, they have a many specific departments to manufacture
special pieces and they are very responsible, they don’t really have
competition in Torrejon de Ardoz.
Ticket Price: 6,50 €

Podini: In this 5 minute short movie the viewers will be able to take a look at
the most high end sprout farm in Latvia, which has been established in 1967
and specialized on growing spruce, birch and alder saplings, our main
excursion led by Jānis Siksalietis, the manager of the company, through the
sprout farm where he will learn how the growing and selling process of the
sprouts is happening, what kind of machinery they use to harvest and sort
the saplings and how exactly they are being stored and taken care of. Ticket
Price: 6,50 €

Curahadoglu: Cuhadaroglu is a familial company that produces aluminum
and metal. It was found in 1954 by Ahmet Cuhadaroglu and is one of the
biggest companies in the sector of metal production. They started with 5
workers and today they have over 1000 workers. Their products are used for
construction, automotive, public transportation, packaging etc. sectors. The
companies CEO is Mr. ARACI. We asked some questions about aluminum and
Cuhadaroglu’s history Mr. ARACI answered our questions. He says
aluminum’s corrosion resistance rate is high and aluminum has started to
increase after 1950s. Ticket Price: 6,50 €

Kosmos: The movie is about a factory which produces sweets and sells them
to the pastry shops. Firstly we learn that the factory was established in 2004
and it preexisted as two different corps. The inventors are Mr. Chouvardas
and Mr. Triantafyllou. Also, the workers are 40 and the inventors work there
too and in last 4-5 they opened 3 shops in the central Thessaloniki. They only
provide pastry shops and bakeries, which they don’t make their own sweets.
They produce everything relevant with confectionery. In addition, the factory
was affected by the economic crisis that started 5-6 years ago. Furthermore,
people of all ages buy their products and the secret that make their sweets
so good is the excellent quality and their competitive prices. Last but not
least their future goals are to develop their network and open more shops in
Thessaloniki. Ticket Price: 6,50 €

Sovena: This movie is about the factory “Sovena” that produces oil and olive
oil that is mostly used by all the Portuguese population. This factory also sells
their products to other countries, such as Spain, Brazil, Morocco, The United
States and Italy. The company had a really big development in 1974, when a
business man called Jorge de Mello decided to buy a factory called ALCO in
the north of the country and another factory in the south. The operations
with other countries only started when Sovena bought “Agribetica” in Seville.
Ticket Price: 6,50 €

Ramponi: During our visit at this company we interviewed the general
manager Mr. Marco Bertolina who explained us the history of the company
and the family who founded it. The business was born in 1988 by the hand of
Mr. Ramponi and focuses its products on studs and ABS (plastic studs) on
order of greater Italian brands as Valentino and D&G and other Swiss and
French trademarks. The Ramponi’s objective is to export its products on
foreign markets, opening new branches in Japan and in America. The
business is product oriented as it concentrates on the quality of the product
and on the speed of its delivery. The company’s members think about
renovating the firm every day, introducing many developments as the
partnership with “Milano Politecnico” for the research of new materials.
Ticket Price: 6,50 €

Giesers: GiesersBau is a factory in Bocholt which produces mostly steel. It
was founded in 1950 by Wilhelm Giesers and only had a few employees. In
the video we asked an employee about the history of the company but also
about their plans for the future. GiesersBau once made gates, nut nowadays
they build halls for the industrial sectors of other companies, for example for
construction companies and warehouses. GiesersBau has about 200
employees and intends to have more in the future. They are proud of their
experience and versatility in constructing and installing their halls.
Ticket
Price: 6,50 €

